
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
   

SANITATION SERVICES 

RFP No. 29-16-17 
 

 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

MAY 12, 2017 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE CITY OF NORTH MIAMI HAS 

CANCELLED THE ABOVE REFERENCED SOLICITATION. 
HOWEVER, THE CITY PLANS TO RE-ADVERTISE FOR THESE 

SERVICES IN THE VERY NEAR FUTURE. 

    

Please feel free to contact the North Miami Purchasing 
Department if you have any questions at: 

 

Email:  purchasing@northmiamifl.gov  

or  

Telephone: (305) 895-9886 
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